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Good afternoon Commissioners,

I am writing to share my support for the new development at 126 N Langdon St. Over the
course of the development, Steve Brown Apartments has routinely engaged the community
and neighbors on the development. They have responded to previously voiced consents about
height and massing on the site with a proposal that maintains a more modest height level. It is
my belief that this development will contribute to the area without detracting from other
neighboring historic buildings. While I unfortunately am unable to voice my comments at
tonight’s meeting, I am more than happy to connect before the meeting for any questions or
concerns.

Thanks,

Juliana 
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